
 
Hello all, 

Our sector is still a great place to live and work. I attended over 12 community events last month and I hope to 

continue to attend that  many meetings.  It’s a great platform to meet eveyone in the community.  It also shows that 

our sector is one of the most involved communities in the entire city. 

I have attached a promotional flyer reference an up coming Citizens Poice Academy.  It gives details of when the 

classes are.  This is a free event designed to introduce citizens to RPD, Improve relationships with RPD, and help with 

the understanding of police operations, and to promote safety in the community.  If any of you guys are intrested, 

please apply. 

Please be safe and be aware of your surroundings with the up coming St. Patrick’s Day events.  Remember,  if you go 

to a St. Patty’s event, please use Uber or call for a ride home. Drinking and driving is a serious danger to the 

community an our fellow citizens.  Also, remember while attending these events, please lock you car doors. Put all 

valuables out of plain view an inside your truck. Please lock you homes, front doors, rear doors, and windows while 

out and about. Turn lights on, if you expect to be arriving late to your residence. Property crime  can be controlled! 

It takes all of us to make that effort, please call the police if you see anything suspicous or out of the norm. We are 

here to assist you at all times. 

Nextdoor is an excellent way for all of us to communicate and discuss the issues that effect our sector. It also gives 

me an understanding of the needs of the neighborhoods, and I can present strategies  for you guys at the community 

meetings. Always feel free to ask questions or point out concerns, with you neighbors, by using Nextdoor. 

I’ve included a 28 day chart that reflects the crime in Sector 412 for the past 28 days compared to last year at the 

same period.  You can see the percentages are moving downward.   This is a great trend, but as always, we need your 

help.  

 I’ve included a flyer, that points out some tips on keeping your deliveries and packages safe.  Make sure to keep your 

homes and your vehicles locked and secured. Place all items that will be left in you vehicle in your truck area, out of 

plain view.   Never leave you vehicle unattended and running, I know it’s cold, but that only invites criminal activity.  

This seems to be an on going problem.  Remember don’t be a victim, we can all do this together. 

I thank you all for your time! And keep an eye out for next month’s newsletter. 

Let’s all stay focused, and get ready for the warm and lovely spring weather, that’s headed our way. 

I wish everyone a safe and fun St. Patrick’s Day…….. 

Thanks, 

Rob 



 

 

Visit: http://www.richmondgov.com/Police/documents/CitizensAcademyApplicationNew.pdf  

http://www.richmondgov.com/Police/documents/CitizensAcademyApplicationNew.pdf


 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lt. Rob Fleming 

804-646-4239 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 


